
Title: TELEVISION TRANSMITTER AND SATELLITE
EARTH STATION SECURITY

Code:          II0300

Policy Reference: N/A

In order to comply with FCC regulations, alarm systems have been installed to provide
intruder protection at the TV transmitter and Satellite Earth Station sites. These systems
are monitored by Public Safety.

In the case of a Satellite Earth Station intrusion alarm, appropriate station engineering
staff and North Campus security will be notified and a property check requested. If
MATC is not in normal operation, the Mequon Police Department will be called by
Television Department personnel.

In the case of a TV transmitter building intrusion alarm, the Milwaukee Police
Department will be notified and a site inspection will be requested.

All incidents requiring the contacting of local authorities will be reported to the MATC
Public Safety department.
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